
 

17 Nov 2023 

DATES FOR YOUR  DIARY 

24 Nov-Y5/6 Boys Football, 

Ryedale 

26 Nov-Wreath making 

1 Dec—Bags2School 

5 Dec—Stay and Play 1.15pm-

2.45pm 

6 Dec-Stall on Kirkbymoorside 

market 

8 Dec—KS2 Gymnastics 

12 Dec-FGB meeting 

12 Dec-Wren Nativity 2.00 pm 

13 Dec-Wren Nativity, 5.30 pm 

15 Dec-After School Clubs finish 

15 Dec—Panto!  

19 Dec—Return Xmas Hamper 

number sheets 

20 Dec—Xmas Hamper Draw 

26 Jan—Film Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C of E Primary 

School 

 

Last week’s win-
ning House was 
OAK 

First the blade, then the ear, 

then the full grain. 

Collective Worship Theme this half term = Honesty & Trust 

This week’s       
winning House is 
ASH 

Attendance this week is 91.7%  (target is 96%) 

 

School News and Message from the Headteacher  

 
 
 

Mrs Elsey 

Parentpay Parent Pay Debt – There is £1566.45 debt on Parent 

Pay today for lunches, swimming, transport and clubs. Unfortu-

nately, we have made the difficult decision, that any club with 

an outstanding amount, will mean your child/ren will no long-

er be able to attend.  Thank you so much to everyone for putting 

credit on your accounts and paying in advance. If you are unable 

to make payments in advance for any reason, please let us know.  

School cannot afford to subsidise parents which means any 

accounts not in credit for clubs, pupils will no 

longer be able to attend. 

It's been another busy week in school, ending with our fundraising  
efforts today for Children in Need. We were delighted to be joined 
by PE teacher Mr Jackson from the Ryedale Trust, who led the  
children in a special archery taster experience as part of the day's 
events. Well done to the competition winners for each class! 
 
This week we held our second 'Stay and Play' in infants for potential 
new starters for the next academic year. It is always so lovely to see 
the older children in the class step up and model our Gillamoor  
values on these occasions, they really are an absolute credit to the 
school and to yourselves. Do please continue to spread the word 
about Gillamoor to friends with younger children. We are fortunate to 
be flourishing in numbers at present and hope to continue to be in the 
coming years.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has placed Scholastic book orders - the 
funds raised from this scheme allow us to continue to purchase new 
and exciting books for use in class and in our library. 
 
May I remind everyone to make sure that your children comes to 
school with a winter coat each day, so that we can continue to enjoy 
the outdoors even in the colder weather. 
 
Many thanks, 



Thank you to all that attended last week’s film night. It was a 
success as usual. The next one is Friday 26th January. 
 
We are holding our Wreath Making Afternoon on Sunday 
26th November at Fadmoor Village Hall between 2pm - 
4pm. Places are £25 each, places are limited so early  
booking is essential. 
 

For the Wreath making afternoon we are looking for the following donations - 
 
Candles – dinner; Decorations for the wreaths; Oasis & trays; Foliage - Holly, 
conifer, fir, eucalyptus; Pine cones; Baubles; Ribbon; Wire; Small glass jars 
 
Next week we will also be sending home our Xmas Hamper number sheets. All 
sheets need to be back in school by 19th December for the Hamper draw to 
take place on the 20th December. If you need anymore sheets please let  
Rachel Patterson or school know. 
 

School Clubs 

Sport Club on a Wednesday finishes at 4.30 pm and is 

held on the school playground.  All after school clubs 

finish on Friday 15 December. 

 

Reception places for 2024 

 We are holding some stay and play sessions for 

anyone who is considering applying for a place for 

their child for September 2024 entry to Reception. 

Tuesday 5 December 1.15 pm—2.45 pm 
Please call to book a place and pass on to friends who may be interested. 
 
Applying for a Reception Place from September 2024 
If your child is due to start school in September 2024, you will need to apply for 
a school place on line. 
www.northyorks.gov.uk/school-admissions 
15 January is the deadline for applying.  
16 April is National Offer Day 
 
Scholastic  Book Club 

We have created a school account for the Scholastic Book 
Club—they have a fabulous range of  new books, as well as 
some classics. All books are delivered to the school and we have timed our  
order window to arrive in plenty of time for Christmas Presents.  
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/gillamoor-ce/digital-book-club  
School receives money from every purchase which we can put towards our own 

school-book purchases.   Closing date 17 November 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Staff Training/meetings 

Maths Hub 

RE Network 

First Aid Training 

PSHE Leaders 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 

20 November is 

Week 2 of our 

menu.   

 

 

 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/gillamoor-ce/digital-book-club?_gl=1*f72w5z*_ga*MTI2NDMwNzQ5MS4xNjk1ODkzNDgw*_ga_NB70H7NPT8*MTY5NjUwMTYwMS4zLjEuMTY5NjUwMTczNC40OS4wLjA.




 

Online Safety is a serious subject and as teachers, we are keen to help parents understand 

ways they can act to keep their children safe online. Each week, I will share a link to materials 

from the National Online Safety organisation. This week’s topic is about setting parental con-

trols. There is an Andoird and an iPhone version of this, so please continue to the next page to 

see both. 




